
1

Daniel George

Subject: SB 144 follow-up

From: Lesmann, Mike (DOT) [mailto:mike.lesmann@alaska.gov]  

Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2016 4:34 PM 

To: Daniel George <Daniel.George@akleg.gov> 

Subject: RE: SB 144 follow-up 

 

Daniel, 

 

I think this is what you’re after.  Please let me know if you need more info. 

 

Section 1521 (MAP-21) contains the following changes: 

• Increases maximum reestablishment expense payment  

o from $10,000 to $25,000 

• Increases maximum amount of the fixed payment for nonresidential moves  

o from $20,000 to $40,000 

• Increases maximum purchase price differential for homeowners  

o from  $22,500 to $31,000 

• Increases maximum rental supplement for 90-Day Tenants  

o from $5,250 to $7,200 

• Changes the occupancy requirement for owner-occupants  

o from 90 to 180 days 

 

 

Mike Lesmann 

Legislative Liaison 

Department of Transportation & Public Facilities 

907.465.4772 (desk) 

907.957.2321 (cell) 

 

From: Daniel George [mailto:Daniel.George@akleg.gov]  

Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2016 2:21 PM 

To: Lesmann, Mike (DOT) 

Subject: RE: SB 144 follow-up 

 

Mike, 

 

Are the federal cap amounts something that can be determined and provided to the committee, or are they yet to be set 

under MAP-21 still? 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

  Daniel George 
   Staff to Senator Bill Stoltze 

   Chair, Senate State Affairs Committee 

   (907) 465-4958 

   Daniel.George@akleg.gov 


